From: Magdieli, Miriam [mailto:MagdieliM@state.gov]
To: Ilan Rebibo || A. Univers Transit Ltd.; Sanderowitz, Lior;
Subject: Relocation back to the USA

Echoing Amit- we are very grateful and appreciative to Univers Transit, the Embassy and
Consulate team for all that you do!! Packing out and moving is always complicated and has so
many moving parts- we can’t thank you enough for making this stressful process as smooth as it
could be, and handling every hiccup with kindness, efficiency, and professionalism. Its people
like you who make the transitions that much easier.

Our deepest thanks.

My friends who helped with the pack-out on Monday specifically said they hope that when the
time comes for their own moves they can use you guys!

Warm regards,

Miriam



